
VFW Letter to the Editor Protects Full
Accounting Mission

JPAC'S mission brings immeasurable peace of mind
to families

Nov 29, 2012

VFW National Commander John Hamilton wrote a Letter to the Editor of the Honolulu
Star-Advertiser in response to a Nov. 14 opinion editorial suggestion to stop recovering
American MIAs. An abbreviated version of his letter was published on Nov. 23. Read VFW’s
full response here.

Online Version: https://www.vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2012/11/vfw-letter-to-the-editor-protects-full-accounting-
mission
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